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16/05/2011

Members of Selby Town Council considered the Selby District Council 
Consultation on Draft Interim Housing Policy, and made the following comments:  
  
Members noted that gardens were no longer classed as ‘brown field’ they were 
now classed as ‘’green field’ areas.  
  
It was noted that there had been a relaxation on Green Field Land in villages 
whereby gardens could not be built on. 
  
RESOLVED: That the District Council be advised that the Town Council 
would wish to see the refusal of back garden development in Towns as well 
as Villages. 

  
  
Christina Mason MILCM 
Clerk to Selby Town Council 
Tel: 01757 708449 
Fax: 01757 213761 
e-mail: t.mason@selbytowncouncil 
Website: www.selbytowncouncil.gov.uk 
  
I usually work on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday.  If a response is required urgently please contact 
the office. 
  
Selby Town Council 
Town Hall 
York Street 
Selby YO8 4AJ 
  
The information in this e-mail, and any attachments, is confidential and may be subject to legal 
professional privelege.  It is intended solely for the attention and use of the named addressee(s).  Its 
contents do not necessarily represent the views or opinions of Selby Town Council.  If you are not the 
intended recipient, or his/her representative, you are not authorised to, and must not, read, copy, 
distribute, use or retain this message or any part of it. 
  
  


